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Student Insight Digital Enrolment – 

Dear Families, 

From 24th June 2024, our school will be using an online system for new enrolments to Victorian 
government schools called VicStudents. This is an implementation from the Department of 
Education and Training. 

VicStudents is available for students who are enrolling in a Victorian Government School 
for the first time. This includes Foundation (Prep) enrolments for 2026.  

VicStudents has been assessed by the Department of Education to a high degree of security in 
line with the Victorian Protective Data Security Standards and is compliant with ISO 27001, the 
leading international standard for information security.  

We understand that you have already completed a hard copy of your child’s Application to Enrol 
form, however it would be much appreciated if you could please commence with an online digital 
enrolment.  There are many benefits to online digital enrolments for parents/carers, some being 
that you can check the progress of your application at any stage and there should be a reduction of 
errors in the data entry process.  These measures not only enhance data quality but also improve 
overall operational efficiency. 

To commence online enrolment:  
Visit https://students.educationapps.vic.gov.au/s/ to create an account and complete the online 
application form. Please ensure that all documents required are attached to the application. 

A Quick Reference Guide to using the online system is attached for you to review. 

https://ovic.vic.gov.au/information-security/standards/
https://students.educationapps.vic.gov.au/s/

